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County Clerk/Registrar of Voters (CC/ROV) Memorandum #22083 

TO: All County Clerks/Registrars of Voters 

FROM: /s/ Paula Ritter 
Staff Consultant, Voting Modernization Board 

RE: Voting Modernization Board: Meeting Cancellation Notice

The Voting Modernization Board (VMB) meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, April 27, 2022, has been cancelled due to a scheduling 
conflict. Once a new meeting date is set, our office will provide updated 
information.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

If you have any questions, please contact me directly either by email at 
vmb@sos.ca.gov or by phone at (916) 695-1592. Thank you.  

Voting Modernization Board  c/o Elections Division  Secretary of State's Office  1500 11th Street, 5th Floor 
 Sacramento, CA 95814 ( 916 )657-2166  fax (916) 653-3214   
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